

2021-05-10 CVC Meeting notes

Date

10 May 2021

Attendees

LF Staff: [Jim Baker](#) [Heather Kirksey](#)

Committee Members: [Kodi Atuchukwu](#) [Marc Price](#) [Olivier Smith](#) [Yan Yang](#) [Kanagaraj Manickam](#)

Minutes

Badging mockup review

- [Heather Kirksey](#) reviewed mockup and how to use landscapes as example of badging display
- [Marc Price](#) Who owns the content on the web portal? Dovetail had implemented the OVP portal. LFN is developing the foundation of the landscape. The community will continue to perform the peer review of the results and determine when approval is complete. A gitlab commit will then add the card to the landscape

CVC Election

- [Marc Price](#) Recommend sharing the vice-chair role
- [Yan Yang](#) Working deeply with ONAP and the CVC - would prefer to implement vice-chair
- [Kodi Atuchukwu](#) Supports the co-vice-hair role
- [Olivier Smith](#) Combined experience to move the group forward

Next topics

- Information model